
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

A majority of the Person County Board of Commissioners will be attending 
the National  Association of Counties (NACo) Legislative  Conference scheduled 
March 2-6, 2019 to be held at the Washington, DC Hilton. The NACo Legislative 
Conference brings together over 1,500 elected and appointed county officials to 
focus on federal policy issues that impact counties and residents. Attendees engage 
in relevant and timely policy and educational sessions, interact with federal officials 
and participate in congressional briefings and meetings. The Washington Hilton is 
located at 1919 Connecticut Avenue NW, Washington, DC 20009. 

 
 

Brenda B. Reaves, MMC, NCCCC 
Clerk to the Board 


